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NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  

AND PUBLIC PRESENTATION 

 
Thursday, February 7, 2013 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Station 84 – 2180 Francisco Blvd., El Dorado Hills 

 

 

  
 Notice is hereby given that the President of the Board of Directors has called a 

Special Board Meeting to include a public presentation.  The meeting is scheduled for 

Thursday, February 7, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. to be held at Station 84, 2180 Francisco 

Boulevard, El Dorado Hills, California. 

 

 The purpose of the meeting and public presentation will be to provide an 

opportunity for interested community members to learn about the history of the existing 

station and the planning process for the design of the new station to ensure that it meets 

the future needs of the Department and the community.  Design and construction plans 

will be available for review.  In addition, an update on the temporary station site that will 

house the crews during the construction phase will also be given.  Public input is 

welcome.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  December 27, 2012 

BY:  Connie L. Bair, Board Secretary 


